
Confidential 

 

   

PROCUREMENT CENTRE 

Office 

Pretoria 

 

General Enquiries 

(Weekdays 8:00 –16:00) 

Tender Office 

012 422 4078 

081 037 9162 

 

Technical Enquiries 

Email 

tenderoffice@sars.gov.za 

 

Reference 

 RFP 13/2025 

Date: 13 August 2025 

 

17 June 2025 

Reference 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam  

 

 

 

Lehae la SARS 

299 Bronkhorst Street, 

Nieuw Muckleneuk, 0181 

Private Bag X923,                                      

Pretoria, 0001 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

WITHDRAWAL OF TENDER RFP 13/2025: APPOINTMENT OF A PANEL OF INSOLVENCY 

PRACTITIONERS 

 

Kindly note that the Request for Proposal (RFP 13-2025) for the Appointment of a Panel of Insolvency 

Practitioners, which was published on the SARS website and E-tender Portal on 1 July 2025, is hereby 

withdrawn in order for SARS to revisit its requirements.  

 

We appreciate your interest in the tender. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

__________________________ 

KENNETH PILLAY  

ACTING HEAD: ACQUISITION MANAGEMENT  

DATE: 13 August 2025 
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